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NRC STAFF'S RESPONSE TO JOHN F. DOHERTY'S THIRD ggbjyj~~ A%
REQUEST FOR DOCUMENTS FROM THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION w2
The NRC Staff responds as follows o John F. Doherty's third request for
production of documents, dated July 24, 1979:
1. I1.E. Bulletin No. 78-09, "BWR Drywell Leakage Paths" . . .,
6/14/79.
Enclosed.
2. NRC's Letter of Acceptance dated 4/17/74 to General Electric,
of G. E. Document NEDO 10,527. (Referred to in Section
15.3(2) of Supp. #2 to the SER).
Enclosed.
3. Letter from G. G. Sherwood, Manager Safety & Licensing, General
Elactric to D. G. Eisentat, NRC, 3/29/77, Letter No. 114-77050.
The Staff has no record of this document in its files. Please check
your citation to make sure that it is correct.
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NEDO 21,156 (Applicant does not have) Flow Induced YVibiation and
Correction in BWR fuel assemblies" (undated)

This is a GE proprietary document, arrangements for reviewing of

which would have to be made with GE directly.

NEDO 20,606A "Creep collapse analysis of BWR fuel using SAFE-
COLAPS modei (undated). (Applicar Joes not have.)

Enclosed.

Staff Letter to General Electric (R. Heinemann to I. Stuart) of
4/7/76, identifying information required on the GESSAR-238
N.S.S.S. docket by 6/30/76.

See response to No. 3.

Research Information Letter #6, Office of NR. (sorry, I don't
have date).

Request withdrawn by Intervenor in letter to Staff counsel.

Letter from €. Varga (NRC) to G. Sherwood (G.E.) transmitting
comment on the GE Company exceptions to Reg. Ciide i.54. (2/1/77).

Enclosed.

G.E. Company Letter (G. Sherwood to S. Varga) responding to
Staff comments on G.E. Co., exceptions to Reg. Guide 1.54 (2/8/77).

Enclosed.




10. ACRS letter (D. Moeller to M. Rowden) reporting Committee
Review of GESSAR-238 NS5S, and GESSAR-251 Applicaticn (12/17/76).

Enclosed.

11. Gen. Electric letter (W. Gilbert to S. Varga responding to
ACRS letter of 12/17/76.

Enclosed.
Respectfully subnitted,
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Stephen M. Sohinki
Counsel ftor NRC Staff

Dated at Bethesda, Maryland,
this 11th day of September, 1979.




